From: Mark Petterson

Sent: Tuesday, 31 January 2023 2:19 PM

To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox <ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Silver Mines Limited final approval submission

To whom it may concern,

As a long term shareholder | share my support of the local communities desires for final approval of the Silver Mines
development in the local Mudgee region of NSW in agreement with the rigorous assessment conducted by the DPE of
NSW.

Offering a huge silver resource much needed by global industry the benefits of the mine going ahead are many and
varied both globally and importantly, locally.




The benefits to the local area in growth, employment, small-business and community development are considerable
and seem greatly supported by the local community.

Management of SVL have a very strong belief in environmentally sustainable practices as acknowledged by the DPE.

Final approval of the mine development will have immense benefits for local community and shareholders alike
including the state of NSW.

Yours faithfully,

Mark Petterson





